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Ms B P Sonjica to ask the Minister of Water Affairs and Forestry: 

Whether there are any regulations governing companies in the water-bottling industry in South Africa; if not, why not; if so, what are the relevant details? 
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REPLY:

The Department of Water Affairs and Forestry has not promulgated any regulations regarding 

the water-bottling industry in South Africa, as it falls outside the ambit of its responsibilities. The quality of bottled water is regulated by a specification for bottled natural water of the South African Bureau of Standards; i.e. SABS Standard No 1657:1966: Specification for Bottled Natural Water.

